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May 8, 2015 

Public Works and Infrastructure Committee 
c/o City Clerk’s Office 
City Hall, 12th Floor, West, 100 Queen Street West 
Toronto, Ontario, M5H 2N2 
Attn:  Ulli S. Watkiss, City Clerk 

Dear Committee Members: 

Re: Gardiner Expressway & Lake Shore Boulevard Reconfiguration Environmental 
Assessment and Urban Design Study  
Upcoming Public Works and Infrastructure Committee (PWIC) Meeting - May 13, 2015 

At its meeting on May 4, 2015, the Board of Directors of Waterfront Toronto received an update on 
the work of the Gardiner East project team with regard to the Gardiner Expressway and Lake Shore 
Boulevard Reconfiguration Environmental Assessment and Urban Design Study.  As you know, 
Waterfront Toronto is a co-proponent with the City of Toronto on the Gardiner East Environmental 
Assessment.   

Following the presentation of the study results, the Board passed the following motion: 

“ON MOTION duly made, seconded and carried, be it RESOLVED that the Board of 
Directors hereby confirm that the remove option is best from a waterfront revitalization 
perspective and recognize that this decision will be made by City Council based on 
considerations of other criteria as well as waterfront revitalization.  The Board further 
directs that Management work with the City on the implementation of the chosen 
alternative.” 

I trust you will find the above information helpful. 

Sincerely, 

Mark Wilson 
Chair 

MW/al 

c.c.: John Livey, Deputy City Manager, City of Toronto 
John Campbell, President and CEO, Waterfront Toronto 
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